
 Assassination Records Review Board 

 600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 
 

June 14, 1995 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Director 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C.  20505 

 

Mr. Barry Harrelson 

Chief, JFK Project ???????????? 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C.  20505 

 

Dear John and Barry: 

 

It is our understanding that earlier this year the Central Intelligence Agency transferred to the National 

Archives original records it held that had been created by the staff of the House Select Committee on 

Assassinations.  It has recently come to our attention that CIA has not, however, transferred all of 

these congressional records to the Archives.  We understand that CIA's reason for not having 

transferred the remainder of the congressional  records is due to the particular sensitivity of the 

documents.  (In our review of some of the HSCA staff notes at the Archives, we found several pink 

sheets reading “Sensitive Original Withheld by CIA.”) 

 

The ARRB would like to examine these original records and would appreciate the Historical Review 

Group’s assistance in identifying and collecting the records and making them available to ARRB staff 

members at the earliest possible date, preferably next week.   

 

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 



Executive Director 



cc.     T. Jeremy Gunn 

          Mary S. McAuliffe 

          File 4.20.3 


